
April 20, 2021 

 

To: The City of Madison Alcohol License Review Committee 

From: The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association 

Re:  Alcohol License for the proposed Dive In bar at 521 Cottage Grove Road 

 

The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association writes in strong support of a liquor license for this new 
business for what was formally known as JoBeck’s bar . 

The new owners, Ryan Ramig and Josh Wacker, made a presentation to our association’s monthly 
meeting and we passed a unanimous vote in favor of a liquor license for what is now the Dive In Bar. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Liz Dannenbaum, President, LENA 

 

 

608-221-3997 

 

 


